South Shore Community Center Nursery School
Health and Safety Guidelines
Disclaimer
The COVID-19 pandemic is an ongoing, rapidly developing and changing situation. South Shore Community Center Nursery School encourages all staff members and families to monitor publicly available information and follow federal, state, and local health organization guidance and government mandates. This plan demonstrates our best effort to increase safety at our school. Given the nature of the COVID-19 pandemic, particularly with respect to transmission by asymptomatic carriers, we cannot guarantee an environment free from COVID-19 or any other disease or virus. Despite our best efforts in following all applicable guidance, a parent, child, family member or staff member of South Shore Community Center Nursery School may be infected, with or without their knowledge, and may be unaware that they carry a virus putting others at risk of contracting COVID-19 or any other disease.
The information provided in this supplement was obtained from a combination of publicly available sources including federal, state, and local agencies. This supplement will be updated depending on current situations and as knowledge concerning COVID-19 grows. As there is yet so much to learn about COVID-19, please be advised that South Shore Community Center Nursery School can give no assurance to the accuracy or completeness of the information provided. Further, the information contained herein is provided for general informational purposes only and should not be construed as a contract or guarantee of performance or results. South Shore Community Center Nursery School will not be held responsible if any parent, child, family member or staff member contracts COVID-19.

I have read the above disclaimer and understand the content.
Signature ____________________________________
Date ________________________________________						
							
								


